Academic Dispatch

December 21, 2021

Today may be the shortest day of the year, but there’s still a lot to do! It is quiet, but campus is not
empty. A few faculty and students have been seen in the laboratories, fretting over those last
measurements before break. Some grading is ongoing, and some course planning is progressing. Our
health care system is bustling - frankly overtaxed with patients cared for by dedicated health care

providers who will work through the holidays, often without a break. We all owe them a great debt.

During the brief daylight of the solstice there is still much that we can do. Each of you will have your
own agenda for the day - chores you need to finish for your family, crisp ideas you need to express,
games you need to play, or that last work task you need to complete. To these important activities I'll
add just one: do be sure to get your covid vaccine booster, and report it to UNM at

https://goto.unm.edu/vaccineverification

Today is the shortest day of the year. Tomorrow will be longer and brighter.

James Paul Holloway
Professor of Nuclear Engineering
Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

A PDF version of this Academic Dispatch is available on the Academic Affairs website. Your feedback
and input are welcome at academicdispatch@unm.edu.

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO


https://goto.unm.edu/vaccineverification
http://provost.unm.edu/
mailto:academicdispatch@unm.edu

